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Gautho, Julia

From: Lisa Steingrube <lisasteingrube@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2024 8:32 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Dogs at Monterey Park

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear City Council members, 
  Thank you for considering a 60 day pilot program for running our dogs off leash at Monterey Park. As 
other correspondence has indicated there is a precedent set for this at Ocean Street Park in Santa Cruz. 
Our dogs are well behaved and look forward to seeing their buddies as much as possible, in the same 
way we do—building friendships among the dog owners. We are only asking for a short time period of 
time each day so we can gather and watch our pups frolic and play together. We all are diligent about 
cleaning up after dogs as well as other dogs that have used the park before or after we meet. My husband 
and I live across the street from the park and our little guy, Teddy, watches from the window everyday 
waiting for his buddies to come. Thank you for your time. 
Lisa and Dan Steingrube  
 
 
`Lisa Steingrube 
701 Monterey Ave, Capitola 
831 332-7920 


